
 

 

Fulbright Program in Italy:  signed three new academic partnerships for the 

academic years 2016-17, 2017-18 and 2018-19. 

 

The Commission for Cultural Exchanges between Italy and the United 

States – the bi-national agency that on the behalf of the Italian Ministry of 

Foreign Affairs and the U.S. Department of State has been managing since 1948 

the Fulbright Program in Italy promoting study, research and teaching 

opportunities in Italy and the U.S. through a program of scholarships for Italian 

and U.S. citizens – announces three new academic partnerships for the academic 

years 2016-17, 2017-18, 2018-19. 

 

In the next three years the Fulbright Program in Italy will offer 14 new 

scholarships for Italian and U.S.  citizens interested in study and research 

opportunities in both countries. 

 

During the academic years 2016-17, 2017-18, 2018-19 the Program will offer 

the following opportunities: 

 

- Fulbright – SDA Bocconi School of Management: 3 scholarships (Euro 

40,700 each) for U.S. citizens to attend the Master of Public Administration at 

the SDA Bocconi School of  Management during the a.y. 2016-17, 2017-18, 

2018-2019.  

 

- Fulbright – ETHENEA: 5 scholarships for Italian citizens to attend Master of 

Business Administration programs at U.S. campuses during the a.y. 2016-17, 

2017-18, 2018-2019. 

 

- Fulbright –  Fondazione Falcone - NIAF:  3 scholarships for U.S. citizens (up 

to $ 12,700 each)  to carry out research and study activities in criminology at  the 

Fondazione Falcone (Palermo); 3 scholarships ( up to $ 12,000 each) for Italian 

students enrolled at Sicilian universities to carry out research and study activities 

in criminology at U.S. campuses during the   academic years 2016-17, 2017-18, 

2018-2019. 

 

 

For more information on the Fulbright Program in Italy: 

www.fulbright.it 

www.facebook.com/FulbrightCommissionItaly 

  

Rome, 

May 2015 

http://www.fulbright.it/
http://www.facebook.com/FulbrightCommissionItaly


 

 

 

 

Fulbright Program in Italy: signed academic partnership with ETHENEA 

Independent Investors S.A.   

   

The Commission for Cultural Exchanges between Italy and the United States 

– the bi-national agency that on the behalf of the Italian Ministry of Foreign 

Affairs and the U.S. Department of State has been managing since 1948 the 

Fulbright Program in Italy promoting study, research and teaching 

opportunities in Italy and the U.S. through a program of scholarships for Italian 

and U.S. citizens  - has signed an academic partnership with the   independent 

investment company ETHENEA Independent Investors S.A.  for the academic 

years 2016 - 17, 2017-18 and 2018-19. 

 

ETHENEA Independent Investors S.A. is an independent investment company 

based in Luxembourg managing the Ethna Funds.   The actively managed assets 

of the Ethna Funds currently amount to more than 13.2 billion EUR (as of 

30/04/2015). 

 

According to the Fulbright – ETHENEA agreement during the academic years 

2016-17, 2017-18 e 2019-19   5 scholarships will be offered to Italian citizens 

to attend Master of Business Administration programs at U.S. campuses. 

 

 

For more info on the Fulbright Program in Italy: 

www.fulbright.it 

www.facebook.com/FulbrightCommissionItaly 

 

For more info on ETHENEA: 

http://www.ethenea.com/  
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